City of Pawnee Rock

On April 4, 2024, at 10:54 the City of Pawnee Rock is issuing a Boil-
Water Order.

Due to the temporary loss of water pressure, the City of Pawnee Rock is
issuing a Temporary Boil-Water Order for precautionary measures until
further notice.

We apologize for the unforeseen inconvenience. If you have any
questions, please contact us at 620-982-4386.
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